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DAVIS MEMORIAL 
P R E S B Y T E R I A N C H U R C H 

 

March 15, 2020 

Dear DMPC family, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

 
Your Church Session met after worship on Sunday the 15th and decided that we will worship by 

RADIO ONLY on Sundays March 22nd and 29th We have made this decision in order to exercise an 

abundance of caution in these uncertain times given what we know and don't know about the COVID 19 

outbreak in our country. Please stay home and tune into worship led by myself, Melody Meadows and a 

small choir. You, the congregation, will be at home listening and participating via the radio broadcast. 

Our radio broadcast can be heard on WDNE 1240 AM at 11:00a.m. 
 

During these same two weeks all activities at the church will be suspended, including Bread and 

Broth on Wednesdays and youth activities on Sunday evenings. The Session will reassess our situation 

on or after the 29th and will keep you abreast of our plans going forward. Accompanying this letter is a 

bulletin for our worship service for this coming Sunday.  Tune in and worship along on the radio. You are 

asked to please stay home and join us via the airwaves. A bulletin will also be sent to you the following 

week for our service on the 29th
. 

We want you to be well and as the situation develops we will work through this together with 

God's grace and mercy. Consider it as something new! An opportunity to worship together in a new way 

while keeping the possibility of contagion to a minimum.  

Thank you for your understanding and your prayerful solidarity with your Session's decision. 

This announcement will also go out on Mid-Week Manna, a weekly email that comes from the 

church office every Wednesday. If you are not receiving the Mid-Week Manna and would like to, please 

call or email the church office with your email address so it can be added to the list.  The office email is 

office@dmpc.org. This letter, the bulletin and newsletter are accessible on the DMPC website. 

Thanks again for your faithfulness as a church family and your willingness to worship by "Radio 

Only" for the next two Sundays. And, of course, keep all those affected by this virus as well as those 

with the flu and colds in your prayers during this season. 

In the love of Christ our Lord, 

Peter Vial 
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